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From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: John Britto
Subject: FW: [External] Stop yards on Albion Vaughan!
Date: Monday, November 4, 2024 8:33:38 AM

 
From: Sammy Jones  
Sent: Saturday, November 2, 2024 10:57 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca
Subject: [External] Stop yards on Albion Vaughan!

 

 
Dear City Council Members,
 
I am writing to express my concerns regarding the truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road.
The proliferation of these facilities has significantly impacted our community in several
ways.
 
Firstly, the increased traffic from heavy trucks poses safety risks for both pedestrians
and motorists. The noise and emissions generated by these vehicles contribute to air
pollution, adversely affecting the quality of life for residents in the area.
 
Furthermore, the aesthetic impact of truck yards detracts from the neighborhood's
character and property values. This not only affects current residents but could also
deter potential buyers and new businesses from investing in our community.
 
I urge the council to consider regulations and heavy penalties that limit the expansion of
truck yards on Albion Vaughan Road and explore alternatives that could mitigate these
concerns. A comprehensive review of zoning laws may be necessary to protect our
neighborhood’s integrity.
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. I look forward to seeing positive changes that
prioritize the well-being of our community.
 
Sincerely,
 
Sammy 
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